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Attachment E

August 10,2020

Celina Primary School
715 Wayne St.
Celina, Ohio 45822

Dear Michelle,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my position as Educational Aide at Celina
Primary School effective from two weeks from today’s date August 10,2020.

I have enjoyed working for you and the staff and | also have greatly enjoyed all the kiddos . | take pride
in the Celina schoals system and all of the great people that make it what it is today. | wish you and the

staff the very best going forward.

Sincerely,

(&l@@-\_}m

Terri Smith



